
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
As we approach the end of term, the following information may prove useful; 

 There will be no homework for the remaining days of the term.  

 Our return to school date for after the summer holidays is Thurs August 
26th 

 Booklists will be published in the next few days and we will take orders 
then from those who wish to purchase through the school. Bags will be 
distributed in late August similar to last year.  

 End of Year Reports will be sent out this week. As this year and the 
previous school year have been anything but “standard” the 
Standardised Tests (2nd class to 6th) this term have been completed on an 
informal basis to help us identify if a child might need some extra help 
next year. Scores are not included on the Report Cards as the scoring 
system for the tests does not allow for the lockdown school closure 
periods. As always, if you have any concerns or wish to discuss any 
element of the Report Card an arrangement can be made to have a 
phone call with the teacher.  

 Children are to continue to wear uniform up to and including this Thurs 
June 10th.  Fri June 11th is “Wear it Wacky Friday” as a Parent 
Association Fundraiser. Due to the unusual year we have had with 
closures etc, the association has not looked for the normal voluntary 
contribution. There was a great response to a similar non uniform day 
before Christmas and your generosity would be appreciated again on 
this occasion. “Wear it Wacky” day is non uniform and children can be as 
creative as they like-ideas such as wearing odd colours/odd shoes/inside 
out/ upside-down/back to front/etc, etc. All the final week, from June 
14th to 18th is to be non uniform.  

 Summer holidays on Fri June 18th infant classes finishing at 12, all others 
12.15.  
 


